
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2021-154 
 

 

      November 17, 2021 
 

MS. GLORIA M. RABINO 
Valley South Motor Works 
GL994 San Andres St., 
Malate, Manila 

 
Dear Ms. Rabino: 

 

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of 
services for the Preventive Maintenance and Repair of PHILGUARANTEE Service 
Vehicle (2003 Toyota Revo G, M/T, Diesel with plate number SGZ-133) is awarded 
to Valley South Motor Works in the amount of Pesos: Sixty-Two Thousand Nine 
Hundred Seventy-Six (Php62,976.00), inclusive of applicable taxes. 

 

Valley South Motor Works is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of Award 
to formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement, you can 
coordinate with Mr. Marvyn Anthony C. Galang of Facilities and General Services 
Department at macgalang@philguarantee.gov.ph. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space 
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest 
possible time. 

 
Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and CEO 

 

 
I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on :   
Name of Representative of the Bidder :    
Authorized Signature :     

mailto:macgalang@philguarantee.gov.ph

